

## Saint Mary's Catholic Voluntary Academy

Headteacher - Mr P Ackers Deputy Headteacher - Mrs S Rudd



27th January 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of your child's home learning, your child can access the music scheme that they follow in school. Your child has been registered with Yumu which allows them to access music lessons and it follows the same sequence as it would if your child was in school. Yumu is very interactive and visual and allows your child to experience lots of different styles of music. This letter has everything that you need to know to access this.

## What you need to do:

- Go to: <a href="https://derbyshire.charanga.com/yumu/login">https://derbyshire.charanga.com/yumu/login</a>
- Enter your child's username and password in the boxes provided. Your child will have their own personal login (we will send these out as an attachment to an email).

Details of how Charanga Yumu is GDPR compliant can be found here - https://charanga.com/site/gdpr/

Once your child has logged in they will be able to access any assignments set by their teacher to complete. Your child's teacher will set lessons to match what your child would have been doing in school so they aren't missing out!

Miss Pasiecznik Music Subject Lead



